
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CELEBRATION SUNDAY - OCTOBER 7 
 
This Sunday, October 7, 2018, we will gather as a united community for a single worship service at 10:00 a.m. 
We will celebrate, both the stewardship of God’s blessings, and our individual contribution to the Ministry of 
Christ’s Word. During the service you will be invited to bring forward your completed pledge cards and place 
them on the altar to be blessed. 
 
We invite you to continue the celebration at our annual Parish Picnic.  We will gather together on Brantley Circle 
immediately following our worship.  Fellowship, good food, good fun, old friends and new—the picnic is always 
a great time, an event not to be missed!  DON'T FORGET TO BRING YOUR COMPLETED PLEDGE CARDS!  
 

 
 
 
 
 

WORSHIP TIMES 
Sunday, October 7  
10:00am - Holy Eucharist (Church) 
Monday - Friday   
8:00am - Morning Prayer (Chapel) 
6:00pm - Evening Prayer (Chapel)    
Wednesday, October 10 
12 noon - Holy Eucharist (Chapel) 
Thursday, October 11 
7:00pm - Centering Prayer (Chapel) 

 



ST. ANNE'S MEETING 
 
St. Anne's will meet October 8th at Mi Pueblo Restaurant, 111 Northpoint Ave, High Point, NC 27262 (near 
Crescent Ford.) Our giving project this month will support St. Mary's Tuna Ministry. Our "Books and Pizza Party" 
is now scheduled for November 12 in the Parish Hall. All women at St. Mary's (and guests) are welcome to join 
us for dinner and fellowship. Feel free to contact Judy Jarrell <judyj43@triad.rr.com> or Stephanie Gardner-
Cole <336-880-2013> if you need more information. Also, let Judy know if you are planning to attend. 
 

CHILDREN & YOUTH NEWS  
 
Junior Inquirer's Class  
There will be no Junior Inquirer's Class this Sunday.  They will meet again on October 14 and 21 and then again 
after the first of the year in January. 
 
EYC  
EYC will begin the once a month Faith and Sexuality Course, this will be each month on the 1st Sunday of the 
month during EYC. We are using These are Our Bodies, a curriculum written for the Episcopal Church. There 
will be separate discussion groups for middle and senior high youth. There is also a group for parents and 
resources for parents to continue the discussion at home. If you have additional questions, please speak with 
Amy. 

 
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR CELL PHONE NUMBER?  
 
On occasion, we use Flocknote to send out text messages regarding event announcements, emergency 
notifications, and more.  If you have not received any text messages from St. Mary's, we probably don't have 
your cell phone number.  If you would like your number added to our system, please email Shannon 
at admin@stmarysepisc.org. 
 

TUNA DONATIONS FOR OPEN DOOR MINISTRIES  
 
Each month we deliver tuna donated by our parishioners to Open Door Ministries.  We deliver the equivalent of 
14 extra large can (4 lbs 2.5 oz).  To break this down further, approximately 5 large cans = 1 extra large and 12 
small cans = 1 extra large.  On the months we come up short of donations, St. Mary's then purchases what is 
needed.  I would like to challenge each family to donate 1 extra large can (or the equivalent of) sometime 
throughout the year. This ministry is NOT connected with our Simple Gestures ministry.  And FYI, Sam's Club 
sells the extra large cans. Thank you. ~ Eleanor Oliver, your "tuna lady"   
 

 
 
 SERMONS 
 

For sermons, visit St. Mary's YouTube Channel 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCJ9osAC2J9PnSXygNCygakA 

 


